#APSUnitedWePlay

ADDRESS: 70 Claire Drive, Atlanta, GA 30315
PHONE: 404-802-5575

Lakewood Stadium & Henderson Stadium

Dear APS Fanilies,

Please be advised that game attendees are prohibited from bringing water bottles into
Atlanta Public Schools Athletic venues. Water bottles were temporarily allowed as a
courtesy when our sports teams were competing during COVID last school year. As a
safety matter for our students, players, fans, and families, we resumed at the beginning of
this season our previous rule which prohibits bringing any water bottles inside the
stadiums.

If you have questions, please contact your coach or principal.

Thank you.
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